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BY GREGORY A. SCIBELLI

Turley Publications Correspondent

SOUTHWICK – Contractors 
from PDS Engineering, the 
firm working on the Woodland 
Elementary School and Powder 
Mill Middle School projects, 
are performing the final touch-
es to allow classrooms to be in 
use for the upcoming school 

year. Meanwhile, work at the 
high school began and an alter-
nate entrance has been estab-
lished for the school building.

Superintendent Dr. John 
Barry said he is pleased with 
the progress made by con-
tractors during the summer 
months. Despite some compli-
cations, the majority of work 
is on schedule and barring any 

major setbacks, teachers and 
administrators will begin the 
year without any issues.

“Things have been going 
well,” said Barry. “The contrac-
tors have been very busy for 
the past two months.”

Barry will be utilizing the 
Southwick-Tolland-Granville 
Regional School District’s 
website to update parents on 

activity at all the schools, and 
will put up needed information 
to help parents and students 
adjust to campus changes while 
the school renovation/repair/
addition project is ongoing.

The biggest adjustments are 
being made at the high school, 
where construction work will 

District balances school construction
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The welcome sign for Southwick-
Tolland Regional High School advertises 
the new entrance to the high school. 
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